
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

John Plescow 
Monday, May 6, 2024 11 :49 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 

FW: PSC Contact Form 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/6/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02769-2024 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Monday, May 06, 2024 11:30 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

John, 

Please forward to Clerk's office. 

Thanks 

Consina 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 9:29 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 8:20 AM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; tbrowncpa@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Todd Brown 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 7275601859 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: tbrowncpa@gmail.com 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

Tampa Electric is asking for yet another rate increase. The history of these rate increases has raised FL electric 
bills 62% over the past 2 years and increased the companies gross profits by more than 150%. Florida utilities 
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like Tampa Electric and Duke Energy and the GOP Legislature even rolled back energy efficiency goals, and 
together with Gov. DeSantis, are slow-walking consumer cost savings and rebates from the Inflation Reduction 
Act (IRA). It is time for the company to be held responsible for cost cutting rather than rate increasing. The FL 
PSC is supposed to be our watchdog for bad behavior by utilities companies and that simply has not been the 
case. Please do NOT approve this rate measure. There are other options for TECO to save money rather than to 
continually increase rates.  




